City of Devine
Press Release

Presentation of the Downtown District & East Hondo Avenue
To Interstate 35 Vision Plan

The City of Devine has been working with the Center for Urban and Regional Planning Research
at the University of Texas at San Antonio and the Rural Business Program at UTSA to prepare a
vision plan for the Downtown District and East Hondo Avenue to Interstate Highway 35. The
vision plan is designed to guide the future actions of our community. The UTSA team along
with City Staff will be holding a public meeting to present the Vision Plan for the Downtown
District and East Hondo Avenue.

The first public input meeting was held on November 10, 2016 and residents provided input that
was incorporated into the plan. This final presentation meeting will be held on March 30th at
6:00 p.m. at the Community Center (East Hondo Avenue). The City encourages residents to
attend this meeting so that we can acquire as much feedback from the community as possible; so
your voice can be heard.

The City Staff value your input and look forward to hearing from you at the public meeting.



